Virtual Public Hearing Session with Early Learning and Care Stakeholders for the Child Care and Development Fund (CCDF) 2022-2024 State Plan
The CDE will hold a virtual Public Hearing at 9:00 a.m. on March 30, 2021, to receive public comments on the draft 2022-24 Child Care and Development Fund (CCDF) State Plan. Every three years states and territories receiving CCDF funds must prepare and submit to the federal government a State Plan detailing how these funds will be allocated and expended. A draft version of the plan will be released to the public via the Early Learning and Care listserv and posted on the CCDF State Plan website at https://www.cde.ca.gov/sp/cd/re/stateplan.asp by March 15, 2021.
For specific Zoom login information for the virtual public hearing session, please refer to the email announcement sent on March 15, 2021.
At the hearing, any person may present statements, orally, relevant to the draft 2022–24 CCDF State Plan. Persons who make oral comments at the public hearing may also submit a written summary of their statements to the dedicated email box statepln@cde.ca.gov No oral statements will be accepted subsequent to this public hearing.
REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION FOR ANY INDIVIDUAL WITH A DISABILITY
Pursuant to the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, and the Unruh Civil Rights Act, any individual with a disability who requires reasonable accommodation to attend or participate in a public hearing may request assistance by contacting Nafeesah Mustafa, Early Learning and Care Division, at Nmustafa@cde.ca.gov [Link no longer available] 916-322-6233. It is recommended that assistance be requested at least two weeks prior to the hearing.
WRITTEN COMMENT PERIOD
Additionally, any interested person may submit written comments relevant to the 2022-24 CCDF State Plan to: statepln@cde.ca.gov. Written comments must be received by the close of the public comment period on April 13, 2021. All written comments received by CDE staff during the public comment period are subject to disclosure under the Public Records Act.
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